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Project Update: April 2010 
 
Sewer Work along 102nd Avenue Southeast, April 5-16 
 
Beginning the week of April 5, weather permitting, King County's contractor for the 
Bellevue Pump Station Upgrade Project will begin the process of connecting the 
temporary pump station to the existing force main that conveys wastewater flows from 
Bellevue to the Sweyolocken Pump Station, located on Bellevue Way near the I-90 
interchange. 
 
This work will require closure of the west lane of 102nd Avenue Southeast near the 
intersection with SE 6th street. Traffic control personnel will be on site maintain traffic 
flow. Community members can expect increased activity and noise beginning the week 
of April 5 through the week of April 16. The work is weather dependent and schedule 
may vary. 
 
King County's project team urges the community to drive slowly and be alert when 
passing near the work site. 
 
 
What to Expect  
• Increased construction activity and noise starting the week of April 5- April 16. Work 

is weather dependent so schedule may vary. 

• Traffic reduced to one lane at the intersection of 102nd Avenue Southeast and SE 6th 
Street. East lane of 102nd Avenue Southeast will remain open.  

• Traffic control personnel on site to ease traffic congestion around work site. 

• Work will occur weekdays between 7 a.m. - 4 p.m.  
 
 
King County is upgrading the Bellevue Pump Station to protect public health and the 
environment. The existing pump station is more than 40 years old and must be 
expanded to accommodate Bellevue's growing wastewater treatment needs. King 
County is committed to being a good neighbor. If you have any questions, comments, or 
concerns please contact Maryann Petrocelli, 206-263-7321. 
 
 
 
 
 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-684-1235 | 711 (TTY Relay) 


